
 

HUMBOLDT COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
CEQA DETERMINATION FORM 

Project Title: 

Project Location - Specific: 

GPS Coordinates: Latitude 

Description of Nature, Purpose, and Beneficiaries of Project: 

Longitude 

Name of Public Agency Approving Project: 

Name of Person or Agency Carrying Out Project: 

Exempt Status: Categorical Exemption: 
Section:  Type: 

Reason why project is exempt: 

Contact Person:   Email: 

Telephone: 

Signature of Humboldt County Representative  Printed Name 

Title:   Date Signed: 

NOTE: The purpose of the CEQA Determination Form is to document the Department’s decision that a project is exempt from further CEQA review. 
Forms are maintained in the Department’s internal files. Filing a Notice of Exemption with the county clerk is optional and not required (CEQA 
Guidelines 15062). The only effect of filing a Notice of Exemption is to shorten the statute of limitations period on legal challenges regarding the 
decision that the project is exempt from further CEQA review, from 180 days to 35 days. For typical projects, Public Works does not file a Notice of 
Exemption. 

 

 

 

Section:  Type: 


	Location  - Con't: to 0.058 in Garberville, California
	Description: Humboldt County Public Works proposes to restrict parking in two locations on Buhne Drive in King Salmon and one location on Sprowel Creek Road in Garberville.  The parking of vehicles on Buhne Drive will be prohibited at all times to allow the placement of emergency equipment and will actually reduce the red curb on the east side from one hundred thirty-six (136) feet to fifty (50) feet.  A temporary no stopping tow-away zone is proposed on Sprowel Creek Road to provide space for a bookmobile while the Garberville Library is being reconstructed.

	Approving: Humboldt County Department of Public Works
	Carrying Out: Humboldt County Department of Public Works
	Section: 15301 (c)
	Type: Existing Facilities
	Reason why exempt: This is a Class 1 project to maintain an existing public roadway facility, and a Class 5 project consisting of minor alterations in land use limitations.  Staff has determined that this project will not adversely impact any aspect of the environment.  Staff have also determined that none of the exceptions to the Categorical Exemptions set forth in CEQA Guidelines, Section 15300.2, apply.  As such, staff have concluded that this project is categorically exempt from CEQA.
	Contact Person: Andrew Bundschuh
	Email: abundschuh@co.humboldt.ca.us
	Phone: 707-445-7741
	Printed Name: Andrew Bundschuh
	Date Signed: August 26, 2020
	Title: Environmental Permitting and Compliance Manager
		2020-08-26T16:48:07-0700
	Andrew Bundschuh


	Text1: 15305
	Text2: Minor Alterations in Land Use Limitations
	Project Title: Parking Restrictions on Buhne Drive and Sprowel Creek Road
	Project Location: Buhne Drive PM 0.312 to 0.320 in King Salmon and Sprowel Creek Road PM 0.038
	Latitude: various
	Longitude: various


